
Department of Planning and Environment

4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street Parramatta 2150 | dpie.nsw .gov.au | 1

Our ref: SSI-8583-PA-70

Dan Owens
Environmental Business Partner
Transgrid
Via email: Dan.Owens@transgrid.com.au

14/06/2022

Subject: Powering Sydney's Future - Request for use of Environmental Management System

Request for use of Environmental Management System

Dear Mr Owens

I refer to the request for use of Environmental Management System which was submitted in
accordance with Condition D2 of Schedule 2 of the approval for Powering Sydney’s Future
(SSI-8583).

The Department has carefully reviewed the document and is satisfied that:
 the performance outcomes, commitments and mitigation measures, made and identified in

the EIS, and specified relevant terms of this approval can be achieved;
 issues identified through ongoing risk analysis can be managed; and
 procedures are in place for rectifying any non-compliance with this approval identified during

compliance auditing, incident management or any other time during operation.

Accordingly, the Secretary has approved the request for use of Environmental Management System.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Nestor Tsambos on 9274 6348 or at
nestor.tsambos@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Nicole Brewer
Director
Energy Assessments

As nominee of the Secretary
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